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EXHIBIT A 
 
 

SaferOH 
The Safer Ohio School Tip Line is a free safety resource available to all Ohio schools. The tip line is an 
anonymous reporting system that accepts both calls and texts 24 hours a day. 
 
This tip line allows students and adults to anonymously share information with school officials and law 
enforcement about threats to student safety—whether that involves a threatened mass incident or harm to a 
single student. 
 

Things to report to the tip line include (but are not limited to): 
• Bullying incidents; 
• Withdrawn student behaviors; 
• Verbal or written threats observed toward students, faculty or schools; 
• Weapon/suspicious devices on or near school grounds; 
• Gang related activities; 
• Unusual/suspicious behavior of students or staff; 
• Self-harm or suicidal sentiments; and 
• Any other school safety related concerns. 

 
Every tip can remain anonymous. School safety analysts may ask for additional information, but the caller 
can remain secret or leave his or her contact information for later follow-up. 
 
Calls or texts to 844-SaferOH (844-723-3764) are answered by analysts within Ohio Homeland Security.  If 
action is needed, the analysts immediately forward information to local school officials, law enforcement 
agencies and the Ohio School Safety Center (OSSC) for action and follow up. 
 
The School shall post information and the number of the tip line at the School Building, post the tip line 
number and information to the School website, and supply a handout of the tip line to each enrolled student. 
 
The Operator of the School is required to register with the SaferOH program.   
 
 
Reference: ORC 3314.03(A)(11)(d) 
 


	Pages from View Agreement - Premier HS Online Documents - Please Sign-16.pdf
	Resolution SaferOH Policy PHSO



